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 Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns or wish to report or discuss any issues, please email 

safeguarding @thebairdprimaryacademy.org.uk 

 

Step 1 - Find out about 

schools 

Step 2 - Understand the 

admissions system 

Step 3 - Apply by 31 

October 2023 

 

If your child has a Edu-

cation, Health and Care 

plan, the school applica-

tion process is different. 

Please contact your As-

sessment and Planning 

Officer or school SENCO 

for more information. 

 

Need more information? 

In addition to applying for a place, you can also find out about school life such as 

transport, meals, term dates, uniform etc at: eastsussex.gov.uk/schools 

If you need specific advice on applying for a school place, email the Admissions Team 

who will be able to answer detailed enquiries on the admissions process. 

admissions@eastsussex.gov.uk 

You can find independent advice online by visiting Ace Education Advice www.ace-

ed.org.uk 

 

Gold Award  

Winners 
 

Cygnets: Marley 

Ducklings: Ava 

Skylarks: Sid 

Swifts: Curtis 

Robins: Layla 

Kingfisher: Isla 

Sand martins:  

Cranes: Harper 

Herons: Nathan 

Moorhens: Taim 

Avocets: Liliana 

Kittiwakes: Evie 

Dates for the Diary 

02.10.23 Individual Pupil             

Photographs 

09.10.23  Harvest Festival Donations 

all this week 

13.10.23 Harvest Festival Assembly  

2:30pm 

16.10.23 Nursery, EYFS, KS1 Parent 

Consultations 2-6:00pm 

17.10.23 KS2 Parent Consultations 

2:00-6:00pm 

18.10.23 Parent Forum 2:00pm 

18.10.23 Celebration Afternoon 

2:30pm classrooms 

Attendance w/c 25.09.23 
   

Ducklings: 95.1% 

Cygnets: 90.9% 

Skylarks: 88.6% 

Swifts: 93.3% 

Robins: 93.4% 

Kingfishers: 88.8% 

Lapwings: 91.7% 

Sand martins: 92.1% 

Cranes: 88.2% 

Herons: 92.2% 

Curlews: 94.4% 

Moorhens: 91.0% 

Avocets: 90% 

Tickets on sale Monday -  main reception 
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SEN Interventions 

Due to changes in the support staffing structure, SEN interventions will now largely be taking place as part of your child's 
in-class support. This is in line with the current guidelines on best practise and ensures that your child misses as little of 
their in-class learning as possible. Although some children may still be withdrawn for highly specialised interventions, the 
focus for our SEN Team will be working alongside teachers and TAs to provide high quality support for children in 
class. Please speak to your child’s class teacher in the first instance for information on the support that they are receiving in 
class.  

The Baird remains committed to providing the right support for children with additional needs. If you have any concerns or 
queries regarding your child’s existing or possible additional needs please email senco@thebairdprimaryacademy.org.uk  

Makaton Signs 

        EYFS              Years 1-6 
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  Year  6  - Cyber –Safety Workshop 

 

 

 

 

   

David Law is the Prevent Support Officer for the Safer East Sussex Team. This multi- agency team is based at Ham-
monds Drive Police station in Eastbourne and is part of East Sussex County Council. To subscribe to the team’s sea-

sonal newsletter please follow this link: East Sussex County Council (govdelivery.com). 
David is a former Sussex Police Officer with a qualification in teaching PSHE. He is also a Registered Psychiatric 
Nurse. As part of his role David runs the Cyber-Safety Workshop. This workshop gives young students the chance 
to discuss Online Safety issues that can make an impact early in the development of young people. Building resili-
ence to these issues is vital and promotes a safer community for everybody. 

David speaks to the students at their level using real life examples but is careful to let the young students have a safe 
space to understand the risks and develop the knowledge and skills to be able to question and challenge what they 
hear and see when necessary.  

In September this year David visited the school to discuss with Year 6 the important issue of safety and responsibility 
when using social media. He covered cyber-crime and the common problems associated with the use of the internet 
including how to keep ourselves safe from criminals. The students engaged well and made some very thought-
provoking comments.  David always stresses to the students that based on his experience the most important factor 
of staying safe is to share any problems or concerns with a trusted adult as early as possible. It is so important for 
parents and carers to keep that line of communication open. This can be very challenging during the teenage years. 
Neighbourhood Youth Officer, PC Graeme Donaldson, also joined in the lesson to give up to date information on the 
Law and the role of the Police on Cyber safety and responsibility. 

David recommends parents/carers visit the CEOP website where there is an abundance of resources on how to keep 
responsible and safe on the internet.  Sitting down and watching some of these videos with the young person can 
stimulate very helpful joint discussion. 

The Get Safe Online website gives wider information on keeping the internet a safe place for everybody. It’s a great 
source of information. 

CEOP Education (thinkuknow.co.uk) 

Get Safe Online | The UK's leading Online Safety Advice Resource                                            

 

David has also uploaded a walkthrough video to YouTube to explain to parents the content of the informative discus-

sion he has had with the students. It can be accessed via this link below: 

https://youtu.be/3TUOd1NwzY4 

 

 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKESCC/subscriber/new?topic_id=UKESCC_166
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://www.getsafeonline.org/landing-pages/east-sussex-personal/
https://youtu.be/3TUOd1NwzY4
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